
Location:   Barrow Deep Lock – Canal towpath 
Task # 24 
Date:   15 August Review Date:  
Map:  

 
 
 
Lots of nettles that were encroaching on the footpath were cut back. We also we cut a few low level 
branches back that were overhanging the path. 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The footpath was cleared of overgrown nettles but we left as much of the fruiting brambles where 
we could where they weren’t causing any immediate restrictions. They should be ready to pick in the 
next few weeks – weather permitting! 

 

 


